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Senator Ruston asked: 

Senator RUSTON: Was there anything in particular to your department that stuck out that was 

actually impacting your ability to deliver your programs and were they the sorts of criteria that 

you put forward to the minister? 

Ms Carlos: The Department of Finance had a template that we were required to complete, so I 

can take that on notice and get that for you. 

 

Answer: 

The Department of Finance required the Strategic Workforce Planning template to be 

populated as part of the business case for seeking funding from the redundancy pool. A copy 

of the template is attached.   

 


